
CITY OF PARAMOUNT 
16400 COLORADO AVENUE 
PARAMOUNT, CALIFORNIA 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE NO. 1194 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Paramount will conduct a hearing to consider 
adopting by reference the Los Angeles County Traffic Code. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held at the regular meeting of the City Council to be 
held at 6:00 p.m. on February 11, 2025, in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 16400 
Colorado Avenue, Paramount, California. Participants may provide their 
comments orally, in writing, or via email at crequest@paramountcity.com. E-mail 
comments must be received by 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, February 11, 2025. 
Additional options for public participation may be provided at the time the agenda 
is posted. 
 
Comments will be limited to those issues raised at the Public Hearing described in 
this notice, or in written correspondence to the City of Paramount at, or prior to, 
the Public Hearing. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special 
assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact the City Clerk’s office at 
(562) 220-2220 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting to enable the City to make 
reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to the meeting. 
 
If you challenge the Ordinance in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, 
or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Paramount at, or prior to, the 
public hearing. 
 
Any correspondence regarding this matter should be sent to the City Clerk, City 
Hall, 16400 Colorado Avenue, Paramount California. For information, please 
contact the Public Safety Director, Margarita Matson, at (562) 220-2002. 
 
 
       ___________________________ 
       Heidi Luce, City Clerk 
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